Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara
Announcement No. 7/2566

Re: Successful Candidates for Clerk Position
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With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara’s Announcement
No. 4/2566 dated 4 August 2023 announcing the qualified candidates for
the interview round for a clerk position and informing the logistical arrangements
for the interview.

The Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara hereby announces the list of successful
candidates for the clerk position, in order of preference, as follows:

1. Mr. Sakir SRIADULPAN,

2. Miss Hussanee INTARAT,

3. Miss Kunyarat WANGPITHAK,
4. Mr. Danael ALWAN, and

5. Mr. Songchai WONGYEEMOH.

The position of clerk is therefore offered to Mr. Sakir SRIADULPAN
who is requested to report to the Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara on 18 September
2023 at 10.00 hrs. Required documents to be submitted on the said date and time
shall be communicated directly to the successful candidate.

In case of additional vacancies of clerk position within 1 (one) year from
the date of this Announcement, the Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara shall consider
successful candidates in the succeeding order of preference above to report to
the Royal Thai Embassy in Ankara for such vacancies.
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